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PAULA SAUNDERS
18 LYNCH RD
STEWARTSTOWN, NH 03576

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I moved to Stewartstown when I  retired after serving 22 years in US ARMY. I told all my friends and
family I was moving to GOD'S Country to enjoy the beauty for rest of my life. This Northern Pass is
nothing but a selfish and greedy project. There is nothing to gain for the state of NH. Only perhaps
TEMPORARY  employment. I am very seriously considering moving over the border to Vermont if this
PASS goes thru. I can guarantee I am not going to be the only one.  This Pass will affect the value of
my house and also many others. Our state politicians and all other state officials involved with the
decision to pass the NORTHERN PASS do not care about all the damage that will occur, like wildlife
being displaced, value of properties and not to mention businesses. There will be only a TEMPORARY
boost in the states economy. Then there will be a CRASH. Shame on ALL who are involved in this
decision as clearly you have NOT listened to the people of NH and DO NOT have the STATE of NH's
best interest in mind. I AM DISGUSTED with you all.

Sincerely,
PAULA SAUNDERS
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